TO: Public Health & Safety Committee

FROM: Karen Kirkpatrick

DATE: September 13, 2022

SUBJECT: Update from Thurston County Prosecutor's Office

1) Recommended Action:

No action needed – this is an update only.

2) <u>Background</u>:

The City has a long-standing relationship with the Thurston County Prosecuting Attorney's Office. On February 8, 2022, Jon Tunheim and Christy Peters provided an update on current prosecution services and statistics. Following that presentation, several requests were made for additional updates on topics such as infractions and recidivism data for therapeutic courts, therapeutic court graduation information, how Blake affected Tumwater, and how new legislation impacted numbers.

3) Policy Support:

Our continued relationship with the Prosecuting Attorney's Office helps provide and sustain quality public safety services.

4) <u>Alternatives</u>:

N/A

5) <u>Fiscal Notes</u>:

N/A

6) <u>Attachments</u>:

N/A